
 

 

Classification: Public 

 

Jan 15th, 2022 

 

Premium Quality Container – Chile 
 

Dear Customer,  

 

We would like to inform you that with effect from February 15th 2022 the charge for Maersk’s 

Premium Quality Container (PQC) product will be revised as follows: 

 

USD 145 per container 

 

Surcharge is applicable upon the customer’s request for the use of a specific quality of container 

including, but not limited to, food grade, and dairy grade containers. The fee will appear on the freight 

invoice. 

   

If you have any questions, please contact our customer service teams or our website www.maersk.com  

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing working with you in future  

 

Best regards,  

 

Maersk 

 

https://www.maersk.com/

